
    

Who would have predicted a year quite like this? 

  

Whilst this year has been like no other, there are some things that remain the same; it has been a privilege to work 

alongside such a fantastic group of staff, parents and children as we continue to grow as individuals each day. 

  

2020 has been a year of growth! Quite literally, we have grown our new Evergreen Nursery and school expansion, but also 

growing in strength, as we find the true colours of an incredible team that has stayed strong - especially over the last few 

months. As a school, we have smashed through all expectations in our approach; recent examples range from a ‘silent disco’ 

to a ‘virtual sports day’ and even making our own 'Fight Song' - creating memories that bring us closer together. 

  

As we strive for normality and look forward to a form of normality in September, we now all have our ‘boarding passes’ 

ready for a new adventure as we take on the world! 

  

Although our holiday experiences may be different to what we would have liked, I would personally like to wish you all a 

fantastic, but safe break. 

  

I look forward to welcoming you back to school on Friday 4th September, with the exception of Evergreen and Reception, 

who will return on Thursday 3rd September. 

  

 Happy Holidays! 

 

Mrs Morrison 
 

 

 


